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Lindsay graduated from Towson University in 2008 after completing her Bachelor of Science and Master of Science in
Occupational Therapy. She worked three years as a full-time school-based Occupational Therapist and provided services
for children from birth to age 12. She worked specifically in programs designed for toddlers and preschoolers with
multiple intense needs and with children in an academic life skills program. Lindsay's areas of expertise and special
interest include Autism Spectrum Disorders, Sensory Processing Disorders and Sensory Integration Dysfunction,
Developmental Delays, Learning Disorders, ADHD/ADD, Cerebral Palsy, Down's Syndrome, Angelman's Syndrome,
William's Syndrome, cognitive impairments, prematurity, and other neurological and genetic conditions. She is trained in
the administration of the "Handwriting Without Tears" program for Pre-K children and has attended workshops on "Brain
Gym" and "The Alert Program: How Does Your Engine Run?" She also received the Maryland State Department of
Education Certification for Infants and Toddlers from ages birth to three and has experience with Applied Behavior
Analysis (ABA) and behavior modification techniques. Lindsay was recognized all three years by the Special Education
Community Advisory Committee (SECAC) receiving a Certificate of Appreciation from parent and family nominations
for her dedication to the students and families she worked with. She assisted in the development of a presentation on the
therapeutic uses of the Nintendo Wii in treatment sessions and co-presented on this topic at the Maryland Occupational
Therapy Association's 29th Annual Conference. She understands the role of technology in today's world and strives
towards developing creative ways to incorporate technology into therapy sessions when appropriate. Lindsay is truly
passionate for helping children to perform and achieve at their optimal level of functioning, as well as working with
families to foster independence and provide meaningful developmentally appropriate activities within their home
environment.

Lindsay is a member of the American Occupational Therapy Association (AOTA) and the Maryland Occupational
Therapy Association (MOTA). Lindsay is licensed in the state of Maryland and has satisfied the Certification
Requirements for the Credential of Occupational Therapist Registered OTR with a Practice Area of Emphasis in
Pediatrics. She is in the process of working towards earning the AOTA Board Certification in the area of Pediatrics.

